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ATTENTION COMMERCIAL 
VEHICLE OPERATORS!
Significant changes coming to your daily use of Level 5

Starting in May 2012, commercial vehicle operators will experience significant changes to how 
you circulate on Level 5 as well as where you drop-off passengers. 

STARTING MAY 5, 2012 AT 2 A.M.
•	The South Terminal Level 5 Return Road will permanently close

STARTING MAY 19, 2012 AT 2 A.M.
•	All access to Level 5 will be made from the east
	 -	 All traffic will exit west using the Airport Office Building (AOB) Access Road, 
	 	 which will go one-way westbound

•	There will no longer be curbside drop-off
	 -	 All drop-offs and pick-ups will be in current designated median locations 
	 	 on Level 5 East and West

•	RTD bus and Pikes Peak/Mt. Elbert shuttle passenger drop-off 
	 and pick-up will move to Level 6 East

WHY IS THIS HAPPENING?
In addition to overall construction on the South Terminal 
Redevelopment Program, DIA is reconstructing the south 
Level 4, 5 and 6 bridges. The Program will complete the 
original vision of DIA, which includes adding a 500-room 
Westin hotel and a Public Transit Center to house the 
RTD East Rail Line station connecting DIA to downtown Denver.

Construction Hotline: (303)342-6400
www.flydenver.com




